
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
     

 
 

Glenfall Community Primary School 
Glenfall Way, Charlton Kings, Cheltenham, Gloucestershire GL52 6XZ 

 
   01242 234055            01242 243826            admin@glenfall.gloucs.sch.uk         www.glenfall.gloucs.sch.uk 

 

Head Teacher:  Mr. A. Mitchell 

Dear Candidate,  
 

Thank you for your interest in our recent advert. We require an enthusiastic, dedicated teacher 
with a proven track record of good or outstanding teaching in KS1 to join a fantastic staff 
team and a great bunch of pupils! Primarily we are looking to recruit a highly effective 
classroom practitioner with the knowledge and experience of implementing an experiential and 
creative curriculum. Experience of teaching Y2 (although not essential) will be key to the 
appointment of the successful candidate in securing this post.  
 

The vacancy, in the first instance will be a fixed term contract until 31st August 2024. The 
vacancy is on a part time basis (2 days) and the days of work will be a Thursday and Friday. 
The post would be suitable for both experienced teachers or those in the early stages of their 
career. Having been graded as GOOD by OfSTED in July 2023, we are looking to further 
develop our teaching team and are looking to recruit a highly motivated teacher with a desire 
‘to make a difference’.  
 

Located in the Charlton Kings area of Cheltenham we can offer candidates the support of a 
friendly, experienced and committed staff with welcoming, inquisitive and motivated children.  
 

Application Details 
 

Application documents can be downloaded from the school website at 
www.glenfall.gloucs.sch.uk  
 

This school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young 
people, and expects all staff, and volunteers, to share the same commitment. This position is 
subject to an enhanced DBS check.  
 

Please fully complete an application form along with a supporting letter. The letter, which 
replaces page 3 of the application form, should be no longer than two sides of A4 and should 
detail your educational experiences, skills relevant to the post and classroom philosophy. All 
applications should arrive at the school no later than 5pm on Friday 9th February 2024. We are 
happy to accept applications by email at admin@glenfall.gloucs.sch.uk or by post. Interviews 
will be held on Wednesday 6th March 2024. If you have not received an invitation to attend for 
interview by 1st March, please assume that you have not been successful on this occasion.  
 

We look forward to hearing from you!  
 

Yours sincerely,  
 

 
Anthony Mitchell 
Headteacher 
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